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Early Learning Standard Work Group
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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Review of SRI International report
· Recommendation made to develop separate objectives for 3 year-olds and 4 year-olds

Reviewed purpose for standards

· Standards are general and will be the foundation for other work (e.g., assessment, curriculum development) and are designed to be for multiple audiences (e.g. parents, home care providers, schools).

Reviewed recommendation for determining number of indicators.  There is a need to develop a balance to avoid over/under weighting of any particular domain. 
SRI International will present the report at the June 28th Cabinet meeting
	Separate indicators for 3 year-olds and 4 year-olds 
Provide clarity about whether objectives refer to what children should know and be able to do at the end of a developmental period.
Develop guidelines regarding the number of indicators to be drafted.
Members of the workgroup are encouraged to attend the Cabinet meeting
	Review language in Guiding Principles to ensure it addresses the efficacy of mixed age groupings.
Harriet and Dina will introduce the process

Katherine Hebbeler will present for SRI

Michelle will review next steps

	Gaps between the infant/toddler guidelines and the PCF were noted.
Michelle is preparing summary charts for each developmental domain based on the findings of the SRI report and other crosswalks.


	Continue to collect current research and resources in specific domains to inform the standards development.

	Create a visual format to the show the entire continuum of development that will assist with understanding the standards as a continuum


	Reviewed participant/reviewer list 

	Additional suggestions were made by group members
5 person workgroups are optimal
	Andrea will forward the invitation email to group members to assist them with approaching potential writers and reviewers.
Feedback form for reviews to be developed.

Continue with logistics/planning for June writing institute.

Training session to be scheduled in Middletown for institute facilitators 

(June 22, 9 to 11 – SERC Community room)

	Discussed next steps for validation
	RFP for age and content validation
	2 separate RFP’s will be developed 


